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A Buddy Holly and rock n’ roll tribute show by Lewy Ronken 

Paul Bunyan Playhouse theater 

Sat.  Oct. 9, 2010 

Watch for ticket information soon. 

 

IN THE EARLY MORNING HOURS OF FEBRUARY 3, 1959 a small plane on its way 

to Fargo, ND crashed outside of Mason City, Iowa.  Buddy Holly, The Big Bopper, 

Richie Valens and pilot Roger Peterson all died in that crash.  The date has become 

known as “the day the music died.”  

Veteran entertainer Lewy Ronken has produced an unforgettable tribute show called "Do 

You Remember? ", featuring stories and music of that era and a tribute performance to 

Buddy Holly.  The “Do You Remember?” show is scheduled for Oct. 9
th

 at the Paul 

Bunyan Playhouse at 7:30 PM.  

Don’t miss this opportunity to hear one of the best Buddy Holly tribute artists in the 

country as he tells the story and plays tunes that will leave you wanting more . . . 

 

 




